
 
                                                   

 

        
  

Friday 28th November 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term we will be holding a series of events (one per class) at Larkfield Library, 
with the aim of enhancing our pupils’ enjoyment of reading and the frequency with 
which they read. In these events we wish to join every child in the school to Larkfield 
Library. Your child’s class will be attending on Monday 8th December from 2 p.m. to 
3p.m. You are welcome to join us at the event, where there will be an opportunity to 
have a cup of tea or coffee and of course, to read with your child. 
 
Please fill in the attached forms, in order to tell us whether your child is already a 
member of the library and give your details and consent for us to sign them up if they 
are not. Please note that although your child may decide to take books from the 
library at the event, we will not be able to take any responsibility for their return. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

D. Mercanton 
 
Mrs Mercanton 
Literacy Leader 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Mrs Mercanton ~ Library Visit 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ 
 
 
Class name: _____________________________ 
 
I will be attending the library event on Monday 8th December from 2.p.m.  
to 3.p.m. 
 
Signed _________________________________ 
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